
Direct Dialing 9-1-1: via Kari’s Law
Every phone that can dial to the public switch network has to 

be able to dial 9-1-1 directly, without dialing anything to get 

an outside line. That includes all so! phones. Not sure if this 

applies to your phones? Jerry Eisner, our VP of Public Safety 

has a rule called the Dominoʼs rule:

New FCC Requirements
On August 1st, 2019, the FCC adopted its Report and Order regarding E911. In it the FCC established minimum 
rules for all MLTS platforms. That means every single business in the United States that uses an on-premise or 

hosted telephone system is now required to o!er the following:

1

“If you can dial for pizza from your phone, then you 
must be able to dial 9-1-1”

Kariʼs Law requires MLTS platforms that are manufactured, imported, o#ered for first sale or lease, first sold or leased, or installed 

a!er February 16, 2020, to enable users to dial 9-1-1 directly, without having to dial a prefix to reach an outside line, and to provide for 

notification (e.g., to a front desk or security o#ice) when a 911 call is made.

2
Emergency Notifications
All 911 calls must provide notification to front desk, security, 

and/or administrative personnel including the telephone 

number of the caller and their dispatchable location.

RedSky’s EON product sends emergency notification via text, 

email, and desktop notifications on every 9-1-1 call.




